
Email to Accompany Governance Committee Assessment(s)
Subject: Assessment of Board Committee Performance
Dear [Hospital Name] Board Member,
As a part of our [Year] governance practices assessment process we are conducting an in-depth analysis of the performance of each of our board committees.  Our committee assessment includes an assessment of every board committee; however, each trustee should only complete the questions for the committees they serve on.  
Our committee assessment asks you to rate how well the committee(s) you serve on carry out the responsibilities as stated in the committee charter.  The results of the committee assessment will be presented and discussed at a special board development workshop to be held on [Day, Date] from [Time] to [Time].  We will also review the results of the full board governance assessment at the workshop.
[if the survey is online] Please click on the link below to complete the committee assessment.  Please complete the assessment by date, time.
INSERT LINK HERE

[if the survey is printed] Please print and complete the attached committee assessment. We ask that you deliver or mail the assessment by 5:00 p.m. on [Day], [Date] in a sealed envelope.
The governance assessment is completely anonymous.  
Securing all committee members’ viewpoints and ideas is critical to ensuring that the committee is well-able to effectively carry out its role in support of the board.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  My telephone number is [Telephone Number], and my email address is [Email Address].

Thank you in advance for participating in this important governance committee improvement process.
Sincerely,

[Board Chair Signature]
[Board Chair Name], Chair of the Board
Reminder One: To be sent approximately one week before the deadline  
Insert in Subject Line:  Please Respond to the [Hospital Name] Governance Committee Assessment

As you are aware, [Hospital Name] is currently conducting an assessment of our committee performance to accompany our comprehensive full board self-assessment.

If you have not yet completed the committee assessment you received last week, please complete the questionnaire by 5:00 p.m. [Day], [Date].  If you’ve already completed it, thank you for your time and viewpoints.
Our committee assessment includes an assessment of every board committee; however, each trustee should only complete the questions for the committees they serve on.  To respond, please click on the link below:
INSERT LINK HERE
Thank you in advance for your time and insights.  Your participation is vital to our success in this governance development process.

Sincerely,

[Board Chair Signature]

[Board Chair Name], Chair of the Board

Reminder Two: To be sent approximately one day before the deadline  
Insert in Subject Line:  Final Reminder - Please Respond to the [Hospital Name] Governance Committee Assessment

If you have not yet completed your board committee assessment, there’s still time.  If you have completed the committee assessment, thank you for your time and participation in this important governance development initiative.

The committee assessment should be completed by 5:00 p.m. [Day], [Date].  While the assessment includes an assessment of every board committee, each trustee should only complete the questions for the committees they serve on.  
To respond, please click on the link below:
INSERT LINK HERE
Thank you in advance for your time and insights.  Your participation is vital to our success in this governance development process.

Sincerely,

[Board Chair Signature]

[Board Chair Name], Chair of the Board
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